William Bartlett Day PhD
Consulting Anthropologist

PO Box 425, Maylands WA 6931

williambday@bigpond.com
Telephone: 08 9371 5010

Mobile: 0408 946 942

11 April 2010

Hon Gerry McCarthy MLA

The Minister for Lands and Planning

GPO Box 3146

Darwin NT 0801

Dear Mr McCarthy

Thank you for your most welcome letter dated 1 April 2010. The whole issue of the Kulaluk lease has been taking up too much of my time for the past 12 months and the time of many other concerned citizens when the whole issue could be resolved by a bit of fortitude on the part of our elected representatives, such as you showed at Muckarty Station recently. Well done.
Please continue to progress the various actions outlined in your letter and the additional issue of Item 10 of the Development Permit for the aquaculture ponds, issued by the NT Planning Authority in 1997 (enclosed).  Under this condition, the twice failed ponds must be restored.  It is obvious from years of mismanagement that the Kulaluk leaseholders will be unable to comply and action must therefore be taken to end this farce that has unnecessarily caused so much stress to so many of us and acted like a stinking bait attracting every blowfly businessman and lawyer in Darwin. These opportunists must also surely be prosecuted.

If you want copies of any of my background essays on the Kulaluk issue, please ask and I will send them to you. However, hopefully, my submissions to the Senior Planner and the DCA regarding the proposed rezoning of land along Dickward Drive will be available to your office. In addition, I have prepared some background material for the media and do you the courtesy of sending you a copy (enclosed).
 Thank you for keeping me informed.

Yours sincerely,

Bill Day

